
From the Acting Principal...

Time flies when you’re having fun! It’s hard to believe we are 
heading into the end of Term 3 already.  From our Electric 
community event to Year 5 camp, SPPS after hours events and 
excursions this term have been a great success.  We are so 
grateful to all the parents and carers who have volunteered 
their time during these events. The extra support allows us to 
ensure all students have a fun and safe time. 

We will be holding our Ignite Open Classroom afternoon on 
Tuesday 17th September (Week 10).  This is an opportunity for 
students to share and celebrate all the amazing learning they 
have been doing in class.  Our students have been working 
hard to achieve their reading goals this year.  Make sure you 
ask them to show you their goal.  Our Book Fair will also be 
open for families to attend on the night. 

At this stage, recruitment for the permanent principal post is 
continuing.  This means that I will remain in the acting principal 
role until the end of the school year.  I would like to thank the 
school community for your ongoing support.

Friday, September 6 
Early Childhood Assembly 

Item by Year 2 Taktikos 

Friday, September 13
Whole School Assembly 

Items by Year 3 Grunwald &
SPPS Choir 

September 16 to 20
Bookfair Open

Tuesday, September 17
Ignite Open Evening 

Friday, September 20
Early Childhood Assembly 
Item by Transition Fronda

Last Day of Term 3 

Monday, October 7
Pupil Free Day 

Tuesday October 8th 
First Day of Term 4

Schedule of Events

 Term 3 - Week 8Stuart Park Primary Update

Thank you Volunteers!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=-_bfatEalUu7j6yMDo8ad9xcivWsuJdAtfn59v4EDQ1UNkI0OUVJSkw1OU5VMElIUEk4VjUxQVMxWS4u


Ign te 
Open Evening

Tuesday, September 174:30 to 6:30pm

Please join 
Please join 

us anytime 
us anytime 

between 
between 

4:30 and 6:30pm

4:30 and 6:30pm

Join Us!Join Us!

During this time students will showcase: 

work they are proud of
 their learning goals &
activities that they enjoy in their classroom. 

Book Fair - Week 10
Book Fair will be held In Week 10, 

September 16th to 20th. 

-Students will get the opportunity to 
preview the books for sale next week 

during their Library time

- More information about opening 
hours and how to purchase books will 
be sent home  next week by email and 

hard copy. 

-Book Fair will also be open during 
the Ignite Open Evening if you would 

like to attend with your child. 

Happy 
Reading! 



Year 3 Visit Crocodylus Park
This term, Year 3 classes have been busy 
learning about interesting animals in shared 
reading.  Animals such as the binturong.  
Fun fact - did you know that the binturong has 
a buttery popcorn scent?  

During our research, we identified keywords 
on a fact sheet, wrote them into a planning 
sheet and put these words into paragraphs to 
form an information report.  

To bring the unit together. we went on
excursion to Crocodylus Park, where the 
students got to see and learn about a wide 
range of animals.  All classes had great fun at 
the park and we are looking forward sharing 
our information reports over the 
next few weeks. 

Billy- “It was an amazing place to visit with lots 
of different tropical animals and I recommend 
you to go!”

Talia- “My favourite part was visiting the 
monkeys.  They were cheeky and kept 
throwing things at us such as their breakfast!  
They even tried to throw a rock at us!” (This 
was a favourite stop for many of our students).

Denron- “My favourite part was when I sat and 
watched the cassowary.  It was full of many 
beautiful colours.”



John Callanan Parenting Workshop Rescheduled! 
 Workshop Rescheduled

NO session on Wednesday, 11th September
Session rescheduled to Wednesday, October 9th
The session will take place in the school library.

5:45pm for a 6:00pm start. 

To register your interest please email the main office at 
stuartpark.school@education.nt.gov.au  or ring us on 89977333

*Please note, these sessions are for parents only. 
There will be no childcare offered so alternative arrangements need to be made. 

Monday, October 7th, is a scheduled Pupil Free Day at 
Stuart Park Primary School. 

Care will be offered on this day by our Outside School Hours Care staff. The 
cost of care for the school day will be $25.00, which needs to be paid via the 
school office. Please drop into the office or give them a ring on 89977333 to 
book your child in for care on this day. 

This care will cover the school day (7:45am until 2:30pm) After school care will 
be in place for those regularly scheduled to attend on this day. Bookings for 
the Pupil Free Day will close on Thursday, October 3rd. 

School will resume for Term 4 on Tuesday, October 8th.

Monday

October  

7th



Thank You for Donating! 

This term the year 3s have been busy learning about community groups, in particular 
PAWs. We put a call out to our Year 3s and the Stuart Park Community for preferred items 
for PAWs and we received a many generous donations.

Last Wednesday, Mrs Grunwald, Ms Laura, Ethan (3Evans) and Mia (3Grunwald) with their 
parents dropped off the donations at the PAWs centre. Everyone was excited to receive 
the donations. We also got to have a little visit with Bennet the dog and some of the baby 
kittens, all of which are available for adoption. 

Thank you to our school community for your generous donations to this worthy cause. 

Ethan – “My favourite 
part was playing with 
the dog, Bennet.”

Mia – “I loved seeing the cats and cuddling them.”



Darwin Middle School 
Enrolments Due Now!

Please return enrolment 
packs to our office or 

directly to DMS 

The following advertisements are not necessarily endorsed by the school.

Vacation Care Bookings Open

OSHC is offering two weeks of Vacation Care for the upcoming holiday 
period, September 23 to October 4.

All bookings are administrated in “BookMe” via the Parent portal.  An 
active OSHC enrolment is required to have access. If you are not an 
existing OSHC user, you will need to enrol your child.

 To enrol, please see link below: 

Out of School Care – Stuart Park Primary School

Daily requirements: Water bottles, hats, sun safe attire and closed in 
shoes.  Excursion requirements: school uniform is a must, signed into 
OSHC by 8:30am 

For additional Information or enquiries please contact OSCH 

Email: SPPS.OSHC@education.nt.gov.au Phone: 89977321 (10-2pm) 

https://stuartparkprimary.nt.edu.au/out-of-school-care/


OTWAYS TAE KWON DO AND 
SELF DEFENCE

Classes are held at Stuart Park Primary 
School on the following nights 
All ages	            Tuesday 6.30 to 8 pm
All ages 		    Thursday 6.30 to 8 pm
Come and enjoy martial arts with a 
qualified instructor for self-defence, fitness 
and fun.  Contact Peter on 0427991394.  

Come and Try.  First two lessons free. 

Animation
Making Music

VR and Esports

Coding Basics
Digital Art

3D Art

23-27 September 2024

PROGRAMPROGRAMSCHOOL HOLIDAYSCHOOL HOLIDAY

Monday - Friday │ 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM
The Array Classroom, 27 Smith Street, Darwin City

A school break packed with 

Fun & Learning!
A school break packed with 

Fun & Learning!

ENROL NOW!

ENROL NOW!
CORRUGATEDIRON.ORG.AU

Circus | Theatre | Aerial | Technical

WORKSHOPS
For Children & Young People
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Do you enjoy playing Minecraft? Do you like learning in fun ways? If your answer is yes and 
you are in Grades 3, 4, 5 or 6 then come and join us in the school Holidays. 

We have a 5 Day camp planned where you can choose how many days you want! 

Venue: 27 Smith Street, Darwin City in the mall 

8:30am - 2:00pm each day 

Camps Are Designed to: 

 Encourage collaboration 
 Develop social and communication skills 
 Engage Kids in problem solving environments  
 Have enormous fun! 

We have limited numbers available each day so please book your child’s place as 
soon as you can to avoid disappointment. Books to be made via website  

 

https://www.wicksees.com.au/book-online 

Call Daniel 0412 144 404 for any questions  

September School 
Holidays 

30th SEP to 4th OCT 
This is an Australian Government program that offers free home internet to families 
and carers who look after school age children and are struggling to pay the bills.  
 

To apply, follow the four steps below:

Contact the National Referral Centre on  
1800 954 610 Monday - Friday, 10am - 6pm (AEDT)  
or visit anglicarevic.org.au/student-internet 

They’ll ask you some questions to see  
if this offer is right for you.

If you qualify, you’ll get a voucher.

Use the voucher to connect through your chosen  
participating internet provider before 31 December 2024.

Free home 
internet until  
31 December 

2025

The Wi-Fi  
router is free 
and you can 

keep it 

Assistance  
provided by  
the National  

Referral Centre

Callback,  
webchat and 
interpreting  
are available

There is  
no lock-in  
contract 

LEARN MORE

Scan QR Code  
to learn more. 
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FREE HOME INTERNET 
FOR SCHOOL STUDENTS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES

THE BEST PART IS:

all-ability participation

children's entertainment

games & clinics

fun for the whole family

free BBQ & drink

accessible venue

infant & toddler play area

presents

COMMUNITY
FUN DAY

TUESDAY 24TH
SEPTEMBER

9AM - 1PM

All Abilities Come-n-Try

FREE FAMILY
EVENT

COME-N-TRY
SESSIONS

FACE PAINTING
& BALLOONS 

SCHOOL
HOLIDAY FUN

REGISTER HERE

WHEELCHAIR
SPORTS

MULTI
SPORTS

WHAT'S ON

proudly supported by

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT
events@idainc.org.au

Palmerston
Recreation Centre


